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MINUTES OF  
ALGONQUIN, ILLINOIS SPECIAL LIQUOR COMMISSION 

HELD IN VILLAGE HALL ON JUNE 5, 2012 
_______________________________________________________________ 
 
CALL TO ORDER: With the Village Board seated as the Liquor Commission, Liquor 
Commissioner John Schmitt opened the meeting at 7:26 p.m.. A roll call showed the 
following commissioners were present: Debby Sosine, Jim Steigert, Jerrold Glogowski, 
Robert Smith, Brian Dianis, John Spella. Staff in attendance: William Ganek, Russ 
Farnum, Russ Laine.  Attorney Kelly Cahill and Village Clerk Jerry Kautz were also in 
attendance.  
 
CONSIDER LIQUOR LICENSE APPLICATION:  
 
Mr. Schmitt requested that the Liquor Commission consider consenting to the approval 
of the following liquor license: 
 
Class A-1 
 
KayLarose Enterprises, Inc., d/b/a Foley's Pub, 3965-67 West Algonquin Road (former 
Jimmy D's unit in Prestwicke Plaza), Algonquin, Illinois 60102 
 
Mr. Schmitt reported all filing papers were submitted and in order. Attorney Cahill 
concurred. 
 
The owner, Mr. David Foley, was asked by Mr. Dianis if BASSET training was given to 
all employees. He responded by saying their staff will be trained by the opening date 
and that any new hires would be trained before access to selling. He was advised to 
use the police BASSET training and to consider a cash register programmed to 
automatically check IDs. Chief Laine said he had talked to Mr. Foley and both discussed 
a few minor concerns but that those have been cleared up. 
 
Consensus of the Commission was to advise and consent to this license. 
 
ADJOURNMENT: Commissioner Schmitt adjourned the meeting at 7:31 p.m. 
 
 
Submitted: __________________________________ 
                       Jerry Kautz, Village Clerk  
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